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Subject: FW: Problem on Windiate Street

----- Original Message---—

From: Tina Reeves [mailto:treeves2035@aemail .com]
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 1:42 PM

To: Sonja Birr

Subject: Preblem on Windiate Street

Per your request 1 am sending to some information about the winter parking on the 12 hundred block of Windiate Street. Every year
we seem to encounter the same problem on this street, That is that the street becomes so narrow that cars are often forced to back up
and turn around because with two car across from each other you can't pass. | am not sure if the fix is to limit parking to one side of
the street or to make sure that the street is plowed back as far as posable. In my opinion restricting parking to one side of the street
would be the answer, even though it would only be enforced in the winter. i would be happy to discuss this with any one that can do
something about the problem. My name is Kent Reeves, and I live at 1219 Windiate St. My phone number is 920-973-9144 and I can
be reached at that number all day. I'd like to thank vou in advance for looking into this safety issue.

Kent Reeves
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